
VENDING MACHINES 
 
The commissions from all vending machines are to be accounted for in the school’s internal 
accounts.  Generally, the commissions are to be expended for the student body as a whole.  
  
Funds derived from vending machines used by students in schools shall be accounted for in the 
general account. The commissions from the machines located in the teachers' lounge may be 
used for the benefit of the teachers. Commissions from vending machine sales should be listed 
on the ROMC.    
 


